
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held at 7:30 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers of the Kenmore Municipal Building, 2919 Delaware Avenue, Kenmore, New 

York on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 by the Board of Trustees for the Village of Kenmore to 

consider, and possibly adopt, a proposed Local Law which would amend the allowable 

uses in the Restricted Business Use District.  The proposed law is available to review in 

the Office of the Clerk/Treasurer during business hours. 

 

 

      Kathleen P. Johnson 

      Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Kenmore 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


